Dear Parents.

I hope you had a wonderful summer break and enjoyed the few days of sunshine we had! Over the summer holiday, the school had to have work done to the roof to repair some leaks. We were informed the work would be completed before the children started school, however due to various different issue as well as the poor weather over the past weeks and the rain over the weekend, we are unfortunately slightly behind schedule. Therefore it is with regret, we inform you the children in Reception will start school on Monday 12th September, instead of Thursday 8th September. I know you will appreciate that with building work, things will often arise which have not been anticipated or planned for, such as the weather! Disappointingly we have had to make a few changes to the transition which are listed below. If you are a working parent, we appreciate it can be difficult to arrange alternative childcare hence we are offering you a choice of being able to start fulltime from Monday onwards, if you feel your child will not need the staggered start to ease their transition.

The children will now start for half a day on Monday 12th September 9:00-11:45. You will need to enter through the parent car park to collect the children.

On Tuesday the children will stay for lunch and need to be collected at 13:20. Again, please enter through the parent car park to collect the children

From Wednesday the children will stay for full sessions.

We appreciate your support and hopefully we can uphold one of school values and be resilient together through this process. If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to ask one of the team or speak to myself. I look forward to meeting you very soon.

Kind regards

Mrs Aslam